Dear NAME,

The U.S. Geological Survey is conducting a survey of Americans like you to discover more about your experiences with and views on nature, specifically wetlands. Results from the survey will be used to help the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, state agencies, and other organizations that manage wetlands and the wildlife that lives there make more informed decisions about the public lands they manage for the use and benefit of all Americans.

We will be sending a paper copy of the survey in the mail in about 10 days but we’d like to give you the option of completing the survey online first. We think this will be quicker, more economical, and reduce the use of paper.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]To complete the survey online, type the link below into your computer’s Internet browser (Explorer, Firefox, Safari, etc.).  When prompted on the webpage, enter the unique password listed below.

www.usgs.gov/XXXX
Your Unique Password: PASSWORD

If you have any problems completing the survey online or have other questions about this study, please contact us at XXXX@usgs.gov or 970.226.XXXX. 

Holly Miller 
Survey Project Leader
